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Students in Grades 3rd thru 6th grade will be taking the AzMERIT (3rd-
6th Grades) the week of April 13th.  Our 4th grade students will be 
taking AIMS Science on April 22nd.  Please review the testing schedule 
below: 
 

 

Grades 3-6…AzMERIT 
Tuesday, April 14th Grades 3-6 - ELA Writing 

Wednesday, April 15th  Grades 3-6-Part 1 of  
ELA-Reading & Math 

Thursday, April 16th  Grades 3-6-Part 2 of  
ELA-Reading & Math 

Wednesday, April 22nd  Grade 4 Only-AIMS Science 
 

Testing will be conducted each day so please plan accordingly.  Please assist us 
in promoting a positive and productive testing atmosphere by making sure your 
child arrives to school on time each day.  Attendance is very important and is 
used by the state in calculating our school’s rating.  Our goal is to have 100% 
perfect student attendance during testing and we appreciate your support.   
 

 

Please do your best to assist your child with the following: 
 

• get plenty of rest 
• eat a healthy meal before arriving to school 
• send a healthy snack to school with your child 
• encourage your child to do his/her best 
• discuss any concerns your child may have about testing to reduce 

anxiety 


